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Healthcare is not only critical to a functioning citizenry, it is a human right. The 

healthcare system in the United States is broken in a large number of ways. This bill 

represents an opportunity to reduce unnecessary complexity and cost in the 

healthcare system that only serves as a barrier to care, never to make people 

healthier. It is my hope that with the passage of this act, Oregon will not only serve 

our own people better, we will also serve as a model for the rest of the country and 

show that government can be a force for good and help deliver critical services to 

each and every one of us. 


